
New Reply Added to Ticket #11685

From: Ask the POA (support@bigcanoepoa.uvdesk.com)

To: themtnsvoice@aol.com

Date: Monday, November 6, 2023 at 09:34 AM EST

New Reply to Ticket

Hi David Hopkins,

A reply has been added by Tim Moran to your ticket #11685. Please click on the following link to view and reply to
the message #11685. You can also view the ticket message below and reply back to this email to respond.

Ticket Message:

Hello David,

The Board entrusts professional accountants with the responsibility of managing our financial records, and we
engage an external accounting firm for an annual audit. Should these accounting experts discover any indications
warranting a forensic audit, the Board would certainly consider its implementation.

We would like to emphasize that allegations previously raised on bigcanoematters.org have undergone thorough
investigations, including as recently as the first quarter of this year, and have been consistently determined to lack
merit. We remain committed to the ongoing collection of pertinent information, expert review, and a steadfast
commitment to safeguarding the association's assets.

Sincerely,

Tim Moran
President
Big Canoe POA Board of Directors

Thanks and Regards,

Ask the POA

This email is a service from Ask the POA. Delivered by UVdesk.
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